
This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission.                                                        
Post until August 6, 2022 

 

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
Stokke® Recalls White Clikk™ High Chairs  

 
Hazard: The white plastic seat can break, posing fall and injury hazards to children. Only 
chairs in the serial number range 135AA057070 – 135AA0057908 are affected. 
 

 
 
Remedy: Stop using the recalled high chairs. Contact Stokke for a free replacement.  
 

For more information: 

Toll-free at 877-978-6553 from 9 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET, Monday through Friday  

Online at https://recall.stokke.com/clikkwhite 


